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TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PLANNING BOARD 

                       Town Hall Meeting Room, Chamberlin Street, Greenville, NH  
THURSDAY, APRIL 12, 2018 

 
7:00 pm    Call to Order  
 
  Public Comments 
   

Business: 
 

1. Dollar General -  Site Plan – Accept plans  
 
2. Mr. Chad Branon, P.E. – Fieldstone Land Consultants  

a. Greater Waste Solutions – Project Update – Permitting Status and 
Construction Timeframe. 

b. Mike Lamarre – Conceptual Review of proposed self-storage site plan 
off Old Mason Road over lots 2-37-2 & 2-37-3. 

c. Adam Ames – Conceptual Review of a proposed residential housing 
project – Tax Map Parcels: 2-21, 2-23 & 2-23-1 off Pleasant Street. 

d. Hemlock Hills LLC – Conceptual Review of a re-subdivision and utility 
improvements off Hemlock Hill Road. 

 
3. Board Comments/Discussion 

 
4. Schedule Planning Board Meeting Dates 

 
5. Adjourn 


